————— Original Mess -

From: Mary Gorman

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2013 6:49 PM
To: Tessier, Scott

Cc: Kelly, Sean

Subject: THank you

For releasing the SEA on the first day of summer that says you are going to
proceed with exploratory drilling. Thank you for being so human.

Have a great weekend.

Mary Gorman
Save Our Seas and Shores Coalition



